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RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct Staff to make the Draft Strategic Plan available through the 
normal communication channels. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
We have received a few requests for copies of the draft strategic plan.  There are many recommendations 
put forth by the Consultant that Council has not yet had the opportunity to discuss.  Should Council not 
adopt some of the recommendations made in the draft plan, premature release could lead to confusion 
in the community as to what the Strategic Plan contains.  On the other hand, if the draft plan was released, 
especially with the communicate@temagami.ca address being used to receive comments, there may be 
comments received from the public that could further direct Council’s priority decision making process.   
 
We have experienced an abnormal long time between the time the initial draft was received on January 
28th and when we are now in the process of attempting to have a special meeting to discuss the 
recommendations made.  This is due to the restrictions at the start of the response to the pandemic and 
then working through the backlog once we were able to have meetings through electronic means. 
 
In September, we should be receiving reports from the Waste Management Master Plan and our Service 
Delivery Review.  Hopefully a meeting for Council to discuss the recommendations made in the draft 
Strategic Plan prior to Labour Day would allow all three to inform the other Municipal processes, including 
the budget, as we move towards 2021. 
 
Should Council wish to release the draft Strategic Plan prior to discussing the recommendations then this 
direction should be contained in a resolution. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
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